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OFFICIAL UNIVERSITY ACTIVITIES 

Friday, October 24 - - CM Curriculum Committee Meeting, 
2:00, Room 227 

Friday, October 24 - - Faculty Association "Get-together, " 
6 - 9 p. m., Faculty Lounge 

Tuesday, October 28 

Thursday, October 30 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

History Department Meeting, 11 :00, 
Conference Room 

Graduate Committee Meeting, 11 :00 
Conference Room 

Reminders: The next College for Men Faculty Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
November 5, at 2:10 p. m. 

The next Joint Faculty Meeting (CM-CW) is planned for Wednesday afternoon, 
November 19. 

Mr. Lawrence Conrad, CM Foreign Student Advisor, attended a Workshop at UCSD 
on October 8 and 9, dealing with the problems of admission and placement of 
foreign students. 

DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY 

Dr. John S. Bradshaw, authority on Conservation and Environmental Quality, and 
member of the Coastal Lagoon Study Group of San Diego, has been honored by an 
invitation from Governor Ronald Reagan to participate in the Governor I s Confer -
ence at the Ambassador Hotel in Los Angeles, November 17 and 18 on California's 
Changing Environment. 

Drs. Virginia and A. M. Livingston will leave next week for New York to deliver a 
series of papers on their work on abnormal organisms and toxic compounds 
isolated from malignant tumors, at the New York Academy of Sciences meetings. 
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Dr. Livingston's group, includes Dr. Jackson of Columbia University and Dr. 
Diller of the Institute for Cancer Research, Philadelphia. They along with several 
other scientists will comprise a section at the meetings entitled "Micro-organisms 
Associated with Malignancy. " 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS LIBRARY 

Vatican g in the Library is the title of a new article by Fr. Charles Dollen, 
published in the October issue of the "California Librarian." This is the quarterly 
journal of the California Library Association. 

Fr. Charles Dollen's article, "The Winding River," was published in the October 
10, 1969 edition of the San Antonio Messenger, San Antonio. The article is about 
the San Antonio River. 

FOREIGN STUDENT AFFAIRS 

The City of San Diego through its International Affairs Board will entertain our 
new foreign-born students on Friday, October 24, giving them a tour of the 
Harbor by boat. Also included is a guided trip through the Unified Port and the 
City Administration offices, a reception by the Mayor, and a full-course dinner 
at the U. S. Grant Hotel. The program starts at 12:00 noon until 9:00 p. m. 

This is the second year that this event has taken place. It includes foreign stu­
dents from all colleges in the area. 

Fourteen new students from U.S. D. will attend, evenly divided between CM and 
CW. 

DANFORTH FOUNDATION (Mr. Irving Parker) 

Nominations from all department chairmen must be received before Monday, 
October 27. 
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